
C A N D I D A T E  S T A T E M E N T

 FOR PECG SACRAMENTO SECTION OFFICE  

 2019 ELECTION 

 NAME:        Tillat Satter         

 YEAR:                       2019-2020     

 CANDIDATE FOR:   President Elect 

       2018-2019 

2017-2018 

2016-2017 

2015 - 2016 

2014 - 2015 

     WORK EXPERIENCE: I have been with Caltrans for 29 years in the  

Division of Engineering Services. During all this time, I had been a Bridge  

Designer, Construction Engineer, Signs and Overhead Structures Specialist  

and currently working as a Barrier and Sound Walls Specialist.   

When Northridge Earthquake hit California in 1994, I volunteered and spent one year rebuilding bridges in the 

Los Angeles area. When our Country needed help in fighting the Al-Qaida in Afghanistan, I volunteered and 

spent year 2010 with the U.S Army in Afghanistan. It was a very risky job and I placed my life in harm's way 

so that my brothers and sisters can sleep peacefully in their homes here. 

     PECG EXPERIENCE:  

Director Sacramento Section:   

President Sacramento Section:         

President Elect:

Treasurer:        

V P Bargaining:

Member of PECG for 29 years. 

PECG Distribution Chair for 8 years 

PECG Distributor for 16 years 

 CLASSIFICATION: Senior Bridge Engineer, Barrier & Sound Wall Specialist 

 DEPARTMENT:       California Department of Transportation (CALTRANS) 

 WORK LOCATION: Farmers Market Plaza I, 1801 30th Street, Sacramento, CA 95816 

 YEARS OF STATE SERVICE:  29 

 PROFESSIONAL ORGANIZATIONS & COMMUNITY ACTIVITIES:  

 CANDIDATE STATEMENT:   

These are still tumultuous times, full of challenges and opportunities. For those to be navigated successfully, we 

need a special kind of leadership: one that unites, energizes, and executes in the service of our collective 

identity and legacy. In this context, I pledge to dedicate my time and energy to work closely with you and the 

PECG staff to serve the Engineering and related professionals. 

By electing me, you will not only get that strong voice, but you will get a person dedicated to representing the 

best interest of our members. I appreciate your vote for President Elect and look forward to serving you into the 

next year. 




